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On Friday, October 24
th

, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department, in conjunction 
with the City of Fort Lauderdale Transportation and Mobility Department, City of 
Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Department, Florida Department of 
Transportation and Florida Introduces Physical Activity and Nutrition to Youth 
Organization (FLIPANY), are proud to announce a new City sponsored event, 
The City of Fort Lauderdale Family Fun Ride and Moonlight Movie in the Park. 
 

The focus of this ride is to increase awareness of bicycle safety and to bring 
members of the community, and their families, together for an enjoyable 
evening.  
 

The event will be held at Holiday Park located at 1150 G. Harold Martin Drive in 
the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Families attending the bike ride portion of the event 
should plan to be at the park at 5:30 P.M. for bicycle and helmet fittings.  The 
fittings will take place at the start line which will be in front of the Holiday Park 
Concession Stand.  The Concession Stand is located on the south side of the 
park near the Jimmy Evert Tennis Center.  Attendees will also have the 
opportunity to register their bicycles before and after the event. 
 

Officers from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department will lead the bicyclists on a 
five mile leisurely ride from the Holiday Park Concession Stand, through the 
Victoria Park neighborhood and then back to Holiday Park. 
 

Members of the Victoria Park Home Owner’s Association will have water stations 
strategically placed throughout the ride. 
 

Following the guided ride, attendees are invited to return to the park to watch a 
family-friendly movie on the big screen.  The movie will begin at approximately 
8:00 P.M. 
 

For more information and the route visit: 
http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/news/2014/pdf/102414FamilyFunBikeRide.pdf 
 

If anyone has any questions regarding this event they should contact Detective 
DeAnna Greenlaw via email at dgreenlaw@fortlauderdale.gov or 954-828-5464. 
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